
COVID-19

The COVID-19 pandemic has increased 
our need for experienced health care 
workers who at a moment’s notice can  
step into a challenging environment to 
maintain quality patient care. 

We are seeking Registered Nurses with experience 

working in an acute care hospital, and those that are due  

 

 
 Work at BHB. 

  


